
 
 
From: Brad Alton  
Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 8:52 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>; SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation request for Sept 7 public agenda 
 
Greetings, 
 
I am writing you today to request the opportunity to speak at the upcoming city council 
meeting on Tuesday, September 07, 2021, 
regarding the city's position on "vaccine" related policies. 
Depending how the city proceeds, it may find itself  infringing on inalienable rights and c
ulpable for any adverse outcomes of those affected.  Legal liability may also be an issue
 and as a taxpayer, this is of great concern. 
In addition, how London proceeds will set an example for other organizations which may
 be negatively impacted by the direction the city takes. 
 
I came to London in 2001 to attend law school and have been a resident ever since. I lo
ve this city and I care deeply about the direction 
that is being taken. I have carefully followed events surrounding Covid19 for the past tw
enty months and I believe the information 
I have gathered and my perspective would be of assistance to council members as they
 deal with this extremely important issue. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you and being given the opportunity to make submissions
 to London City Council.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brad Alton 
 


